
 
 
 

This week in Reception 

Date     W/C  14.12.2020 

 
Literacy 

This week we will be reading a story 
called Little Robin Red Vest. We will be 
finding lots of words that mean the 
same as ‘cold’ and writing letters to 
Little Robin. 
 
 
We will also continue our phonics 
lessons. We will be revising the letters 
we have learnt so far and practising 
blending sounds to make a whole 
word. 
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Mathematics 

We will begin to learn about 3D shape 
and look at different shaped Christmas 
presents. 
We will also learn the song There’s a 
3-D shape hiding in my bag and the 
days of the week.  
On our class advent calendar we will 
work out how many days to Christmas. 
 
 
Outdoors we will be practising 
counting on using a chalk number line 
or a hop scotch. 
 
 
 

     

 

 
Other Areas of Learning 

 

In the construction area we will be 
making a nest for the robin. 
In our creative area we will be making 
robins and other garden birds. 
We will be finding out about different 
types of birds in our enquiry area.  
 
In our art area we will be printing 
Number block 6 and painting 
characters from the story and also 
making Christmas cards and 
calendars.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

                                                                                 

                                                                                                                                              

 

                                                                                 

 

                                                                                 

 

                                                                                 

 

                                                                                 

 

                                                                                 

 

                                                                                 

Special Notices 

 
Please log in to your child’s 
EEXAT at the end of term as 
all your child’s work from this 
half term will be uploaded at 

the end of this week. 
  

Have a lovely Christmas 
holiday and happy Christmas 

from all the EYFS staff. 
 

 


